ORANGEVILLE
POLICE SERVICE Il

390 C Line Orangeville, Ontario LYW 378 Ph: 519-941-2522 Fax: 519-941-0089

September 28th. 2020

I am writing pursuant to your request for access to information under the Municipal Freedom
of Information & Protection of Privacy Act, received by this office on September 15th, 2020.
Our file no. 42-2020 has been assigned. This will confirm receipt of the $5.00 application fee.

After consideration. the decision has been made to grant full access to the information you have

requested.

You have requested information on Motor Vehicle Collisions at the intersections of both
Broadway and John Street, and Broadway and First Street of Orangeville, Ontario from 2010-
2020 up until the date of your request.

I have conducted a search of our Records Management System and have compiled the following

numbers.
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ORANGEVILLE
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I am responsible for this decision. If you have any questions, please contact this office at
519-941-2522, ext 2207.

You may request a review of this decision by the Information and Privacy Commissioner, 2
Bloor St. E. Ste. 1400, Toronto, Ontario, M4W 1A8. You have 30 days to make this appeal.

In the event that you wish to launch an appeal, please provide the Commissioner’s Office with a
copy of this decision letter. In addition, you must send a $10.00 appeal fee for personal
information or a $25.00 appeal fee for general information to the Commissioner’s Office. Please
include the fee in your letter of appeal. Appeal fees should be in the form of a cheque or money
order, payable to the Minister of Finance. A copy of your notice to appeal should be forwarded

to this institution.
Thank you,

Andrea Nicholls
Freedom of Information/Privacy Unit



